
 
 
 
 
 
12 June 2024 
 
 
Dear families, 
 

Eid-ul-Adha 
 

 
As per our calendar, school will be closed to all staff, children and families on Monday 17 June as we 

have anticipated Eid will fall on Sunday 16 June.  

 

If your family is celebrating Eid-ul-Adha on a different day, we ask that you inform our office team who 

will authorise and record 1 additional day absence as religious observance as per our absence policy. 

 

We can only authorise absence that we are informed about. You can contact the office by email 

info@dixonsmb.com, through the MCAS app or by phone. 

 

In school, children will celebrate Eid on Tuesday 18 June. Children can wear their own special clothes 

and we will be having a themed lunch and small parties in the afternoon.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Greenwood 
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